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STANDARDS MATTER 2 FINDINGS

Thank you for your letter of 18 June in response to the Committee’s findings, part of our Standards Matter 2 review.

We are grateful to you for confirming that the government will consider our recommendations carefully and we look forward to the government’s formal response to our Standards Matter 2 report when it’s published later this year.

Yours sincerely,
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Jonathan Evans
Chair, Committee on Standards in Public Life
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